
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Tolleson Board of Adjustment will 
conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on TUESDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2007 beginning at 
7:00 PM, at the City of Tolleson City Hall Complex, 9555 West Van Buren Street, 
Tolleson, Arizona 85353, for the purpose of hearing: 

 
1. Public Hearing – soliciting comments from interested parties in reference to a 

Variance Request as submitted by Manheim Greater Auto Auction, 201 North 83rd 
Avenue, Tolleson, Arizona 85353 set aside building materials requirement. 

  
  

 
     Notice Given by Chris Hagen 
      Tolleson City Clerk 
      November 14, 2007 
 

Published in the West Valley View 
      Tuesday, November 20, 2007 and 
      Friday, November 23, 2007 
      
      Published in the Arizona Republic Business 
      Monday, November 19, 2007 and 
      Tuesday, November 20, 2007 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


